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28-March-2000 - Although we have waited long periods of time for FOIA 
responses before, we were surprised to receive a packet of documents from the 
State Department in response to a FOIA request dated August 30, 1994 – nearly six 
years! 
 
The packet included 22 communications between various Embassies and the 
Secretary of State in Washington DC, which range in date between November 
1973 and January 1994.  Some of these deal with space hardware such as satellites 
and rocket boosters which were observed burning up in as they re-entered Earth's 
atmosphere , or fragments of which were discovered on the ground.  One telex 
from the Secretary of State to the Embassy in Abidjan, Ivory Coast, Africa, dated 
in November 1973 dealing with an "object" which had been found bearing 
"Cyrillic characters."  The subject of this one telex is "Project Moondust." 
 
Whether or not some or all of these documents have been released before is 
unknown to us, but all of these items bear a review authority notice dated 7 Feb 
2000. 
 
 
 
- Jim Klotz CUFON SYSOP 
 


























































































